
 

 

For more information, or if you have any questions, 
please contact Mrs. Radiske 

at 414-464-5775 or sradiske@blessedsavior.org 

 
 
 
 

Blessed Savior Catholic School is walking in our very own  

Soles for Catholic Education Walk. 

Come Join Us! 

 

West Campus:  

October 19th from 10:00a.m. – 11:00a.m. in the field next to the Parish Office  

 

South Campus: 

October 19th from 1:30p.m. – 2:30p.m. around the neighborhood 

 

East Campus: 

October 22nd from 10:00a.m. – 11:00a.m. and 1:00p.m. – 2:00p.m. on the school 

grounds  

 

** Support our school by donating at www.catholicschoolswalk.org to help us reach 

our fundraising goal. All money raised will stay at the school and will be used to 

purchase Student Chromebooks. **  

 

Thank you for supporting our school! 
 


